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Date: 07.04.2025

Disclosure on the Repercussions of
the United States’ Announcement
of Additional Customs Tariffs

Oman Investments and Finance Co.
SAOG (OIFC) would like to
announce to its esteemed
shareholders that, based on currently
available information and the
outcome of an internal assessment,
the company does not anticipate any
material direct or indirect impact on
its operations, investments, or
financial performance as a result of
the recent U.S. decision to impose
additional tariffs on imports from
several countries, including the
Sultanate of Oman.

OIFC remains committed to
transparency and will continue to
closely monitor any developments.
Should there be any material changes
in the future, the company will
disclose them in a timely manner in
accordance with regulatory
requirements.

With regards,

Chief Executive Officer
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